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care, and access to care?. Health Care Delivery in the United States, now in a thoroughly updated and revised 9th
edition, discusses these and other core issues in the field. Under the editorship of Dr. Kovner and with the addition
of Dr. James Knickman, Senior VP of Evaluation, Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, leading thinkers and practitioners in
the field examine how medical knowledge creates new healthcare services. Emerging and recurrent issues from wide
perspectives of health policy and public health are also discussed. With an easy to understand format and a focus on
the major core challenges of the delivery of health care, this is the textbook of choice for course work in health
care, the reference for administrators and policy makers, and the standard for in-service training programs.;chapter
A Short Introduction to Epidemiology Neil Pearce 2005-01-01
Methods in Observational Epidemiology Jennifer L. Kelsey 1996 This is the second edition of the first book to provide a
complete picture of the design, conduct and analysis of observational studies, the most common type of epidemiologic
study. Stressing sample size estimation, sampling, and measurement error, the authors cover the full scope of
observational studies, describing cohort studies, case-control studies, cross-sectional studies, and epidemic
investigation. The use of statistical procedures is described in easy-to-understand terms.
Teaching Epidemiology Jorn Olsen 2010-06-25 Teaching epidemiology requires skill and knowledge, combined with a clear
teaching strategy and good pedagogic skills. The general advice is simple: if you are not an expert on a topic, try to
enrich your background knowledge before you start teaching. Teaching Epidemiology, third edition helps you to do this,
and by providing the world-expert teacher's advice on how best to structure teaching gives a unique insight in to what
has worked in their hands. The book will help you plan your own tailored teaching program. The book is a guide to new
teachers in the field at two levels; those teaching basic courses for undergraduates, and those teaching more advanced
courses for students at postgraduate level. Each chapter provides key concepts and a list of key references. Subject
specific methodology and disease specific issues (from cancer to genetic epidemiology) are dealt with in details. There
is also a focused chapter on the principles and practice of computer-assisted learning.
Epidemiology Moyses Szklo 2012-10-24 This book is specifically designed to expand reader knowledge while avoiding
complex statistical formulations. Emphasizing the quantitative issues of epidemiology, this book focuses on study
design, measures of association, interaction, research assessment, and other methods and practice. The Second Edition
takes readers who have a good understanding of basic epidemiological principles through more rigorous discussions of
concepts and methods.
The Experimental Production of Pellagra in Human Subjects by Means of Diet Joseph Goldberger 1920
Basic Epidemiology R. Bonita 2006 Basic epidemiology provides an introduction to the core principles and methods of
epidemiology, with a special emphasis on public health applications in developing countries. This edition includes
chapters on the nature and uses of epidemiology; the epidemiological approach to defining and measuring the occurrence
of health-related states in populations; the strengths and limitations of epidemiological study designs; and the role
of epidemiology in evaluating the effectiveness and efficiency of health care. The book has a particular emphasis on
modifiable environmental factors and encourages the application of epidemiology to the prevention of disease and the
promotion of health, including environmental and occupational health.
Cardiovascular Disability Institute of Medicine 2010-12-04 The Social Security Administration (SSA) uses a screening
tool called the Listing of Impairments to identify claimants who are so severely impaired that they cannot work at all
and thus immediately qualify for benefits. In this report, the IOM makes several recommendations for improving SSA's
capacity to determine disability benefits more quickly and efficiently using the Listings.
Nephrology and Public Health Worldwide Geraldo B. Silva Junior 2021 "Kidney disease is frequently described as a public
health problem. This book will unpack what we mean by "public health" and by "taking a public health approach." We will
consider the global burden of kidney diseases and their determinants, with a focus on chronic kidney disease"-Designing and Conducting Health Surveys Lu Ann Aday 2011-01-20 Designing and Conducting Health Surveys is written for
students, teachers, researchers, and anyone who conducts health surveys. This third edition of the standard reference
in the field draws heavily on the most recent methodological research on survey design and the rich storehouse of
insights and implications provided by cognitive research on question and questionnaire design in particular. This
important resource presents a total survey error framework that is a useful compass for charting the dangerous waters
between systematic and random errors that inevitably accompany the survey design enterprise. In addition, three new
studies based on national, international, and state and local surveys—the UNICEF Multiple Indicator Cluster Surveys,
California Health Interview Survey, and National Dental Malpractice Survey—are detailed that illustrate the range of
design alternatives available at each stage of developing a survey and provide a sound basis for choosing among them.
Registries for Evaluating Patient Outcomes Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality/AHRQ 2014-04-01 This User’s Guide
is intended to support the design, implementation, analysis, interpretation, and quality evaluation of registries
created to increase understanding of patient outcomes. For the purposes of this guide, a patient registry is an
organized system that uses observational study methods to collect uniform data (clinical and other) to evaluate
specified outcomes for a population defined by a particular disease, condition, or exposure, and that serves one or
more predetermined scientific, clinical, or policy purposes. A registry database is a file (or files) derived from the
registry. Although registries can serve many purposes, this guide focuses on registries created for one or more of the
following purposes: to describe the natural history of disease, to determine clinical effectiveness or costeffectiveness of health care products and services, to measure or monitor safety and harm, and/or to measure quality of
care. Registries are classified according to how their populations are defined. For example, product registries include
patients who have been exposed to biopharmaceutical products or medical devices. Health services registries consist of
patients who have had a common procedure, clinical encounter, or hospitalization. Disease or condition registries are
defined by patients having the same diagnosis, such as cystic fibrosis or heart failure. The User’s Guide was created
by researchers affiliated with AHRQ’s Effective Health Care Program, particularly those who participated in AHRQ’s
DEcIDE (Developing Evidence to Inform Decisions About Effectiveness) program. Chapters were subject to multiple
internal and external independent reviews.
Prevention of Micronutrient Deficiencies Institute of Medicine 1998-03-24 Micronutrient malnutrition affects
approximately 2 billion people worldwide. The adverse effects of micronutrient deficiencies are profound and include
premature death, poor health, blindness, growth stunting, mental retardation, learning disabilities, and low work
capacity. Preventing Micronutrient Deficiencies provides a conceptual framework based on past experience that will
allow funders to tailor programs to existing regional/country capabilities and to incorporate within these programs the
capacity to address multiple strategies (i.e., supplementation/fortification/food-based approaches/public health
measures) and multiple micronutrient deficiencies. The book does not offer recommendations on how to alleviate specific
micronutrient deficiencies--such recommendations are already available through the publications of diverse
organizations, including the U.S. Agency for International Development, the Micronutrient Initiative, World Bank,
United Nations Childrens' Fund, and the World Health Organization. Instead, this volume examines key elements in the
design and implementation of micronutrient interventions, including such issues as: The importance of iron, vitamin A,
and iodine to health. Populations at risk for micronutrient deficiency. Options for successful interventions and their
cost. The feasibility of involving societal sectors in the planning and implementation of interventions.
Characteristics of successful interventions. The book also contains three in-depth background papers that address the
prevention of deficiencies of iron, vitamin A, and iodine.
Epidemiology Leon Gordis 2008-07-02 This popular book is written by the award-winning teacher, Dr. Leon Gordis of the
Bloomberg School of Public Health at Johns Hopkins University. He introduces the basic principles and concepts of
epidemiology in clear, concise writing and his inimitable style. This book provides an understanding of the key
concepts in the following 3 fully updated sections: Section I: The Epidemiologic Approach to Disease and Intervention;
Section II: Using Epidemiology to Identify the Causes of Disease; Section III: Applying Epidemiology to Evaluation and
Policy. Clear, practical graphs and charts, cartoons, and review questions with answers reinforce the text and aid in
comprehension. Utilizes new full-color format to enhance readability and clarity. Provides new and updated figures,
references and concept examples to keep you absolutely current - new information has been added on Registration of
Clinical Trials, Case-Cohort Design, Case-Crossover Design, and Sources and Impact of Uncertainty (disease topics
include: Obesity, Asthma, Thyroid Cancer, Helicobacter Pylori and gastric/duodenal ulcer and gastric cancer,
Mammography for women in their forties) - expanded topics include Person-time. Please note: electronic rights were not
granted for several images in this product. Introduces both the underlying concepts as well as the practical uses of
epidemiology in public health and in clinical practice. Systemizes learning and review with study questions in each
section and an answer key and index. Illustrates textual information with clear and informative full-color
illustrations, many created by the author and tested in the classroom.
Epidemiology Kenneth J. Rothman 2012-05-25 Across the last forty years, epidemiology has developed into a vibrant
scientific discipline that brings together the social and biological sciences, incorporating everything from statistics
to the philosophy of science in its aim to study and track the distribution and determinants of health events. A nowclassic text, the second edition of this essential introduction to epidemiology presents the core concepts in a unified
approach that aims to cut through the fog and elucidate the fundamental concepts. Rather than focusing on formulas or
dogma, the book presents basic epidemiologic principles and concepts in a coherent and straightforward exposition. By
emphasizing a unifying set of ideas, students will develop a strong foundation for understanding the principles of
epidemiologic research.
Public Health Research Methods Greg Guest 2014-03-03 Public Health Research Methods, edited by Greg Guest and Emily
Namey, provides a comprehensive foundation for planning, executing, and monitoring public health research of all types.
The book goes beyond traditional epidemiologic research designs to cover state-of-the-art, technology-based approaches
emerging in the new public health landscape. Written by experts in the field, each chapter includes a description of
the research method covered, examples of its application in public health, clear instructions on how to execute the
method, and a discussion of emerging issues and future directions. In addition, each chapter addresses the topic in the
context of global health and health disparities. Such breadth provides readers with practical tools they can use in the
field, as well as a current understanding of conceptual discussions. Illustrated with engaging case studies that
enhance understanding of the concepts presented, Public Health Research Methods is a comprehensive, must-have reference
ideal for researchers in all sectors—government, academia, and non-profit.
Modern Art in the USA Patricia Hills 2001 This chronologically organized and comprehensive anthology of readings tells
the whole story of art in America from 1900 to the present. It focuses on the themes, issues, and controversies that
occurred throughout the century—using selections that are contemporary with the art—by artists, critics, exhibition
organizers, poets, politicians, and other writers on culture.Some recurring themes and issues include issues of
identity; the changing nature of modernism and modernity; nationalism; art as individual or community expression; the
nature of public art; and the role of criticism, censorship, and government intervention. Texts by well-known writers
include Meyer Schapiro, Clement Greenberg, Michael Fried, Donald Kuspit, and Kate Linker.A guide for those interested
in both the standard interpretations of American art and in alternative readings.
Sleep Disorders and Sleep Deprivation Institute of Medicine 2006-10-13 Clinical practice related to sleep problems and
sleep disorders has been expanding rapidly in the last few years, but scientific research is not keeping pace. Sleep
apnea, insomnia, and restless legs syndrome are three examples of very common disorders for which we have little
biological information. This new book cuts across a variety of medical disciplines such as neurology, pulmonology,
pediatrics, internal medicine, psychiatry, psychology, otolaryngology, and nursing, as well as other medical practices
with an interest in the management of sleep pathology. This area of research is not limited to very young and old
patientsâ€"sleep disorders reach across all ages and ethnicities. Sleep Disorders and Sleep Deprivation presents a
structured analysis that explores the following: Improving awareness among the general public and health care
professionals. Increasing investment in interdisciplinary somnology and sleep medicine research training and mentoring
activities. Validating and developing new and existing technologies for diagnosis and treatment. This book will be of
interest to those looking to learn more about the enormous public health burden of sleep disorders and sleep
deprivation and the strikingly limited capacity of the health care enterprise to identify and treat the majority of
individuals suffering from sleep problems.
Gordis Epidemiology David D Celentano 2018-10-19 From the Department of Epidemiology at Johns Hopkins University and
continuing in the tradition of award-winning educator and epidemiologist Dr. Leon Gordis, comes the fully revised 6th
Edition of Gordis Epidemiology. This bestselling text provides a solid introduction to basic epidemiologic principles
as well as practical applications in public health and clinical practice, highlighted by real-world examples
throughout. New coverage includes expanded information on genetic epidemiology, epidemiology and public policy, and
ethical and professional issues in epidemiology, providing a strong basis for understanding the role and importance of
epidemiology in today’s data-driven society. Covers the basic principles and concepts of epidemiology in a clear,
uniquely memorable way, using a wealth of full-color figures, graphs, charts, and cartoons to help you understand and
retain key information. Reflects how epidemiology is practiced today, with a new chapter organization progressing from

Essential Epidemiology Penny Webb 2010-12-16 The new edition of this popular textbook remains a clear and practical
introduction to epidemiology for students in all areas of health. By emphasising the role of epidemiology across a
broad range of health monitoring and research, it gives students an understanding of the fundamental principles common
to all areas of epidemiology. It also integrates the study of infectious and chronic diseases as well as public health
and clinical epidemiology. Avoiding complex mathematics, it steps through the methods and potential problems underlying
health data and reports, while maintaining a balance of rigour and clarity. The nuts-and-bolts of epidemiology are
embedded in the wider international health perspective through recent and classical examples across different areas of
health to engage students from a range of backgrounds. Concepts are illustrated with charts and graphs, and end-ofchapter questions test understanding (with answers provided). Online resources include further exercises, slides for
teaching and useful weblinks.
Applied Epidemiology Ross C. Brownson 2006 Applies traditional epideiologic methods for determining disease etiology to
the real-life applications of public health and health services research. This text contains a chapter on the
development and use of systematic reviews and one on epidemiology and the law.
The American Psychiatric Association Practice Guidelines for the Psychiatric Evaluation of Adults, Third Edition
American Psychiatric Association 2015-07-29 Since the publication of the Institute of Medicine (IOM) report Clinical
Practice Guidelines We Can Trust in 2011, there has been an increasing emphasis on assuring that clinical practice
guidelines are trustworthy, developed in a transparent fashion, and based on a systematic review of the available
research evidence. To align with the IOM recommendations and to meet the new requirements for inclusion of a guideline
in the National Guidelines Clearinghouse of the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ), American Psychiatric
Association (APA) has adopted a new process for practice guideline development. Under this new process APA's practice
guidelines also seek to provide better clinical utility and usability. Rather than a broad overview of treatment for a
disorder, new practice guidelines focus on a set of discrete clinical questions of relevance to an overarching subject
area. A systematic review of evidence is conducted to address these clinical questions and involves a detailed
assessment of individual studies. The quality of the overall body of evidence is also rated and is summarized in the
practice guideline. With the new process, recommendations are determined by weighing potential benefits and harms of an
intervention in a specific clinical context. Clear, concise, and actionable recommendation statements help clinicians
to incorporate recommendations into clinical practice, with the goal of improving quality of care. The new practice
guideline format is also designed to be more user friendly by dividing information into modules on specific clinical
questions. Each module has a consistent organization, which will assist users in finding clinically useful and relevant
information quickly and easily. This new edition of the practice guidelines on psychiatric evaluation for adults is the
first set of the APA's guidelines developed under the new guideline development process. These guidelines address the
following nine topics, in the context of an initial psychiatric evaluation: review of psychiatric symptoms, trauma
history, and treatment history; substance use assessment; assessment of suicide risk; assessment for risk of aggressive
behaviors; assessment of cultural factors; assessment of medical health; quantitative assessment; involvement of the
patient in treatment decision making; and documentation of the psychiatric evaluation. Each guideline recommends or
suggests topics to include during an initial psychiatric evaluation. Findings from an expert opinion survey have also
been taken into consideration in making recommendations or suggestions. In addition to reviewing the available evidence
on psychiatry evaluation, each guideline also provides guidance to clinicians on implementing these recommendations to
enhance patient care.
Epidemiology in Medicine Julie E. Buring 1987 Harvard Medical School, Boston. Textbook for medical and public health
students.
EBOOK: An Introduction to Public Health and Epidemiology Susan Carr 2007-09-16 “The contents are not specifically
nursing orientated but very neatly balanced to be of relevance to all working in the public health arena…the book is
well written, the language is clear, and the concepts clearly and simply explained and easily understood” Journal of
Biosocial Science What are epidemiology and public health? What is the nature of public health evidence and knowledge?
What strategies can be used to protect and improve health? The second edition of this bestselling book provides a
multi-professional introduction to the key concepts in public health and epidemiology. It presents a broad, interactive
account of contemporary public health, placing an emphasis on developing public health skills and stimulating the
reader to think through the issues for themselves. The new edition features additional material on: Historical
perspectives Public health skills for practice Evaluation of public health interventions The nature of evidence and
public health knowledge Translating policy and evidence into practice An Introduction to Public Health and Epidemiology
is key reading for students of public health and healthcare professionals, including: nurses, doctors, community
development workers and public health workers.
Quantitative Nursing Research Thomas R. Knapp 1998-05-13 You may stop looking now. Quantitative Nursing Research is the
answer to the prayers of graduate students and practitioners who have sought the key to this often intimidating
subject. In this highly readable (dare we say enjoyable?) work, Thomas R. Knapp guides the reader through the basic
definitions, fundamentals of design, and techniques of quantitative research
Exposure and body burden of environmental pollution and risk of cancer in a historically contaminated areas Ingela
Helmfrid 2019-10-17 There are many villages where environmental contamination is substantial due to historical
industrial activities. According to the European Environment Agency, there are about 2.5 million potentially
contaminated sites in the European member states. In Sweden, there are about 80 000 more or less contaminated areas.
About 1000 of them are classified into the highest risk category, Hazard Class 1, and should be remediated. Population
exposure due to these industrially contaminated sites may contribute to adverse health effects and is a global
environmental problem. The general aim of this thesis was to evaluate the occurrence of cancer in populations residing
in contaminated areas in relation to indirect exposure via the long-term consumption of locally produced food, taking
into account residential, occupational and lifestyle factors. Associations between reported local food consumption
frequencies, biomarker concentrations and environmental and lifestyle factors were explored. The Swedish national
cancer registers and questionnaire information was used to identify cancer risk groups in the study population. The
questionnaire was evaluated regarding how well it reflected measured levels of biomarkers in human biological samples,
and how the consumption of local food from contaminated areas contributed to the total body burden of contaminants.
Despite historically high environmental levels of contaminants in the soil and sediments, current contaminant exposure
in the studied population living in the contaminated areas was similar to or only moderately higher than that of the
general population. No significant associations with increased cancer risk were detected in the highest tertile of
metals concentrations in blood or PAH in urine. Reported long-term high consumption of certain local foods was
associated with higher cadmium (vegetarian food) and lead (fish, meat) concentrations in blood and urine. Long-term
high consumption of non-local food from places outside the study areas was not associated with increased concentrations
of metals compared with consumers of local food. It was concluded that the questionnaire information on consumption of
locally produced food describes differences in food consumption in the study population reasonably well. An increased
risk of cancer was associated with smoking, family history of cancer and obesity. Residing in a contaminated area
during the first five years of life was associated with an increased risk of cancer, which may indicate exposure to
contaminants in early life. Also, long-term high consumption of particular local foods (fish, chicken, lamb, game meat)
was associated with an increased risk of various forms of cancer, while reported high consumption of these foods from
non-local sources was not associated with increased risk of cancer. The associations between habitual consumption of
local food and different types of cancer may reflect a higher exposure in the past, and thus, if consumption of local
food contributes to the risk of acquiring cancer, that contribution is probably lower today than previously.
Furthermore, it cannot be ruled out that other contaminants in the food contribute to the increased cancer risks
observed. In conclusion, the questionnaire that was developed for the present thesis can identify risk groups within
populations and can be used as a tool in a health-risk assessment.
Epidemiology of Arterial Blood Pressure H. Kesteloot 2012-12-06 Hypertension is a major health problem and contrary to
ischemic heart disease, which occurs only in Western countries, its distribution is almost universal. It is this
universality that has prompted us to gather, in this book, data on arterial blood pressure obtained in different parts
of the world. Moreover, cerebrovascular mortality, which is the commonest cause of death from hypertension, is
decreasing in most Western countries and in Japan, and the reasons for this are still far from clear. A major problem
in comparing blood pressure values from different centers is the standardization of the measurement. Complete
standardization will never be achieved if one takes into account the numerous factors that may influence blood pressure
in epidemiological studies. Whether blood pressures are measured by doctors or by technicians, are recorded at home, in
the working place or in a hospital, in sitting, standing or supine position, and is taken during the same examinationall of these whether a blood sample factors can influence blood pressure measurement. But meals, time of day (blood
pressure being higher in the evening), heart rate, cuff size, stethoscope used, digit preference, month of year,
temperature, etc., can equally influence the measurement. Home reading of arterial blood pressure at standardized times
is probably the best answer to all of these problems and has been used with gratifying results in a comparative study
between Belgium and Korea.
African Health Leaders Francis Omaswa 2014-08-28 Most accounts of health and healthcare in Africa are written by
foreigners. African Health Leaders: Making Change and Claiming the Future redresses the balance. Written by Africans,
who have themselves led improvements in their own countries, the book discusses the creativity, innovation and
leadership that has been involved tackling everything from HIV/AIDs, to maternal, and child mortality and neglected
tropical diseases. It celebrates their achievements and shows how, over three generations, African health leaders are
creating a distinctively African vision of health and health systems. The book reveals how African Health Leaders are
claiming the future - in Africa, but also by sharing their insights and knowledge globally and contributing fully to
improving health throughout the world. It illustrates how African leadership can enable foreign agencies and
individuals working in Africa to avoid all those misunderstandings and misinterpretations of culture and context which
lead to wasted efforts and frustrated hopes. African Health Leaders challenges Africans to do more for themselves;
build on success; tackle weak governance, corrupt systems and low expectations and claim the future. It sets out what
Africa needs from the rest of the world in the spirit of global solidarity - not primarily in aid, but through
investment, collaboration, partnership and co-development. It concludes with a vision for improvement based on three
foundations: an understanding that 'health is made at home'; the determination to offer access to health services for
everyone; and an insistence on the pursuit of quality.
Radiation Dose Reconstruction for Epidemiologic Uses National Research Council 1995-05-16 Growing public concern about
releases of radiation into the environment has focused attention on the measurement of exposure of people living near
nuclear weapons production facilities or in areas affected by accidental releases of radiation. Radiation-Dose
Reconstruction for Epidemiologic Uses responds to the need for criteria for dose reconstruction studies, particularly
if the doses are to be useful in epidemiology. This book provides specific and practical recommendations for whether,
when, and how studies should be conducted, with an emphasis on public participation. Based on the expertise of
scientists involved in dozens of dose reconstruction projects, this volume Provides an overview of the basic
requirements and technical aspects of dose reconstruction. Presents lessons to be learned from dose reconstructions
after Chernobyl, Three Mile Island, and elsewhere. Explores the potential benefits and limitations of biological
markers. Discusses how to establish the "source term"--that is, to determine what was released. Explores methods for
identifying the environmental pathways by which radiation reaches the body. Offers details on three major categories of
dose assessment.
Reproductive Tract Infections Adrienne Germain 2013-06-29 Reproductive tract infections (RTis) have become a silent
epidemic that is devastating women's lives. Each year, thousands of women die needlessly from the consequences of these
infections, including cervical cancer, ectopic pregnancy, acute and chronic infections of the uterus and the fallopian
tubes, and puerperal infections. For many women, this happens because they receive medical attention too late, if at
all. The terrible irony of this tragedy is that early diagnosis of and treatment for many RTis do not require hightechnology health care. For the hundreds of millions of women with chronic RTis acquired from their sexual partners,
life can become a living hell. Infection is a major cause of infertility, and it leads to scorn and rejection in many
countries. These women may experience constant pain, have festering lesions of the genital tract, be at enhanced risk
of second ary diseases, and endure social ostracism. The problems associated with RT!s have grown even greater in the
past decade with the emergence of human immunodeficiency virus (HIV) and AIDS. Preexisting sexually transmitted
disease, particularly when associated with genital tract ulcers, raises women's vulnerability to the transmission of
HIV 3-5 fold.
Jonas and Kovner's Health Care Delivery in the United States 2014-05-14 How do we understand and also assess the health
care of America? Where is health care provided? What are the characteristics of those institutions which provide it?
Over the short term, how are changes in health care provisions affecting the health of the population, the cost of
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observation and developing hypotheses to data collection and analyses. Features new end-of-chapter questions for quick
self-assessment, and a glossary of genetic terminology. Provides more than 200 additional multiple-choice epidemiology
self-assessment questions online. Evolve Instructor Resources, including a downloadable image and test bank, are
available to instructors through their Elsevier sales rep or via request at: https://evolve.elsevier.com
An Introductory Philosophy of Medicine James A. Marcum 2008-05-07 In this book the author explores the shifting
philosophical boundaries of modern medical knowledge and practice occasioned by the crisis of quality-of-care,
especially in terms of the various humanistic adjustments to the biomedical model. To that end he examines the
metaphysical, epistemological, and ethical boundaries of these medical models. He begins with their metaphysics,
analyzing the metaphysical positions and presuppositions and ontological commitments upon which medical knowledge and
practice is founded. Next, he considers the epistemological issues that face these medical models, particularly those
driven by methodological procedures undertaken by epistemic agents to constitute medical knowledge and practice.
Finally, he examines the axiological boundaries and the ethical implications of each model, especially in terms of the
physician-patient relationship. In a concluding Epilogue, he discusses how the philosophical analysis of the
humanization of modern medicine helps to address the crisis-of-care, as well as the question of “What is medicine?” The
book’s unique features include a comprehensive coverage of the various topics in the philosophy of medicine that have
emerged over the past several decades and a philosophical context for embedding bioethical discussions. The book’s
target audiences include both undergraduate and graduate students, as well as healthcare professionals and professional
philosophers. “This book is the 99th issue of the Series Philosophy and Medicine...and it can be considered a crown of
thirty years of intensive and dynamic discussion in the field. We are completely convinced that after its publication,
it can be finally said that undoubtedly the philosophy of medicine exists as a special field of inquiry.”
Critical Appraisal of Epidemiological Studies and Clinical Trials Mark Elwood 2007-02-22 This book presents a logical
system of critical appraisal, to allow readers to evaluate studies and to carry out their own studies more effectively.
This system emphasizes the central importance of cause and effect relationships. Its great strength is that it is
applicable to a wide range of issues, and both to intervention trials and observational studies. This system unifies
the often different approaches used in epidemiology, health services research, clinical trials, and evidence-based
medicine, starting from a logical consideration of cause and effect. The author's approach to the issues of study
design, selection of subjects, bias, confounding, and the place of statistical methods has been praised for its clarity
and interest. Systematic reviews, meta-analysis, and the applications of this logic to evidence-based medicine,
knowledge-based health care, and health practice and policy are discussed. Current and often controversial examples are
used, including screening for prostate cancer, publication bias in psychiatry, public health issues in developing
countries, and conflicts between observational studies and randomized trials. Statistical issues are explained clearly
without complex mathematics, and the most useful methods are summarized in the appendix. The final chapters give six
applications of the critical appraisal of major studies: randomized trials of medical treatment and prevention, a
prospective and a retrospective cohort study, a small matched case-control study, and a large case-control study. In
these chapters, sections of the original papers are reproduced and the original studies placed in context by a summary
of current developments.
A Dictionary of Epidemiology John M. Last Professor of Epidemiology University of Ottawa (Emeritus) 2000-11-30
Dictionary making never ends because languages are always changing. Widely used throughout the world, this book will
continue to serve as the standard English-language dictionary of epidemiology and many from related fields such as
biostatistics, infectious disease control, health promotion, genetics, clinical epidemiology, health economics, and
medical ethics. The definitions are clear and concise, but there is space for some brief essays and discussions of the
provenance of important terms. Sponsored by the International Epidemiological Association, the dictionary represents
the consensus of epidemiologists in many different countries. All the definitions were reviewed repeatedly by an
international network of contributors from every major branch of epidemiology. They are authoritative without being
authoritarian. The Fourth Edition contains well over 150 new entries anad substantial revisions of about the same
number of definitions, plus a dozen new illustrations. Many of the new terms relate to methods used in environmental
and clinical epidemiology.
Cancer Epidemiology Isabel dos Santos Silva 1999 A basic textbook addressed to medical and public health students,
clinicians, health professionals, and all others seeking to understand the principles and methods used in cancer
epidemiology. Written by a prominent epidemiologist and experienced teacher at the London School of Hygiene and
Tropical Medicine, the text aims to help readers become competent in the use of basic epidemiological tools and capable
of exercising critical judgment when assessing results reported by others. Throughout the text, a lively writing style
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and numerous illustrative examples, often using real research data, facilitate an easy understanding of basic concepts
and methods. Information ranges from an entertaining account of the origins of epidemiology, through advice on how to
overcome some of the limitations of survival analysis, to a checklist of questions to ask when considering sources of
bias. Although statistical concepts and formulae are presented, the emphasis is consistently on the interpretation of
the data rather than on the actual calculations. The text has 18 chapters. The first six introduce the basic principles
of epidemiology and statistics. Chapters 7-13 deal in more depth with each of the study designs and interpretation of
their findings. Two chapters, concerned with the problems of confounding and study size, cover more complex statistical
concepts and are included for advanced study. A chapter on methodological issues in cancer prevention gives examples of
epidemiology's contribution to primary prevention, screening and other activities for early detection, and tertiary
prevention. The concluding chapters review the role of cancer registries and discuss practical considerations that
should be taken into account in the design, planning, and conduct of any type of epidemiological research.
Preventive Nutrition Adrianne Bendich 2010-04-19 In this major revision and expansion of a highly respected reference
work, the authors have created the most comprehensive and up-to-date review of the nutritional strategies available for
the prevention of disease and the promotion of health through nutrition. This new edition combines fully updated
versions of the best chapters of the first two editions with updated critical chapters from the much-praised Primary
and Secondary Preventive Nutrition, and adds 16 new chapters. Here, practicing health professionals will find all new
reviews of lycopene, tomatoes and prostate cancer, soy and cancer prevention; the effects of dietary supplement use on
prescription drugs, osteoarthritis, osteoporosis, and cardiovascular disease; balanced, data-driven reviews of the
effects of antioxidant supplements on health outcomes, and more. By synthesizing the latest data and integrating it
into the broad body of existing information, this book provides in-depth guidance on nutrition and the prevention of
cancer, cardiovascular disease, bone diseases, obesity, and diabetes, and on achieving optimal pregnancies and birth
outcomes.
Epidemiology and Biostatistics Bryan Kestenbaum 2009-08-28 Concise, fast-paced, intensive introduction to clinical
research design for students and clinical research professionals Readers will gain sufficient knowledge to pass the
United States Medical Licensing Examination part I section in Epidemiology
PDQ Epidemiology David L. Streiner 2009 PDQ Epidemiology will help to fill the considerable gap between the exact
findings of the laboratory and the uncertain world of clinical medicine. By translating the terminology of epidemiology
into easy-to-understand language, the underlying scientific methods begin to emerge and make sense. The third edition
reflects the maturation of the field, which now encompasses much more than the "randomized, controlled trial." New
sections explain techniques that have been introduced into the field since the previous edition, the section on RCT has
been expanded, and updated examples have been incorporated. The section on measurement has also been brought into line
with newer thinking on reliability and validity. Featuring unique examples titled Circular Reasoning and Antiintellectual Pomposity Detectors (CRAP Detectors), the text helps the reader identify studies with basic flaws in
design or reasoning. Special Features Complete coverage of all important concepts Easy-to-read, easy-to-grasp terms and
concepts Perfect for board review
Workbook of Epidemiology Staffan Norell 1995 Through a combination of descriptive text and exercises, this book
presents an accessible framework for the planning and critical evaluation of epidemiologic studies. It describes the
principal sources of error, their impact on the results, and the research strategies used to prevent errors. These
strategies are the building blocks of epidemiologic study design which generally seek to obtain accurate results
despite the employment of limited resources. The volume is illustrated with examples and exercises from studies
published in international journals. It starts with an introduction of basic concepts, followed by a discussion of the
basics of selecting the study population and follow-up period, asking the right questions, obtaining information on
exposures, and analyzing disease occurrence. Separate treatment is given to strategies specific to case-control or
experimental studies. Each step in the planning or critical evaluation of a study is illustrated by exercises covering
a wide range of exposures--dietary factors, tobacco, alcohol, drugs, radiation and occupational hazards among others-and diseases such as cancer, cardiovascular disease, diabetes, and psychiatric disorders. The book concludes with an
overall review of the different aspects of study design and a set of answers to the exercises. The text will equip
students with a clear and thorough understanding of the design and accuracy of epidemiologic studies.
Epidemiology in Medicine Charles H. Hennekens 1987
Essentials of Epidemiology in Public Health Ann Aschengrau 2013-06-03 5733-8
Epidemiology in Medicine G. N. Menon 1992 Proceedings of the Second Menon Foundation Symposium on 'Epidemiology in
Medicine, ' held in Trivandrum, India, in January 1992.
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